
 

SOUTHERN UNION 

STATE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

ANGEAP Students 

 

Due to limited ANGEAP funding; beginning in Spring 2022 

Southern Union State Community College will be requiring that 

all students wanting to use ANGEAP for-paying tuition and fees 

pay them upfront. Applying for FAFSA, and being approved is 

one way that your tuition can be paid, or you can pay out of 

pocket for expenses.  

Please understand that reimbursement is dependent upon 

receipt of ANGEAP funds released to the school and it is not 

guaranteed that reimbursement will be issued. 

 

I, ____________________ have read the statement above and 

understand the guidelines provided. 

 

Signature: _______________________ 

Student Number: ___________________ 

Date: ___________________ 


